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MEMORANDUM

TO : THE BUREAU DIRECTORS
Environmental Management Bureau
Forest Management Bureau
Lands and Management Bureau
Mines and Geoscience Bureau
Biodiversity Management Bureau

FROM : THE OIC ASSISTANT SECRETARY
Field Operations for Luzon and Visayas and Director,
Environment Management Bureau in Concurrent Capacity

SUBJECT FOLLOW-UP ON THE RESPONSES OF BUREAUS ON THE

ISSUES RAISED DURING THE 15t QUARTER LUZON AND
VISAYAS CLUSTER MEETING LAST 28 MARCH 2023

DATE c MAY 23 2023

The undersigned would like to follow-up the responses of the Bureaus regarding the
presented issues and concerns during the conducted 15t Quarter Luzon and Visayas Cluster
meeting held via zoom last 28 March 2023. The highlights of the meeting was provided
electronically to your office through a Memorandum dated 04 April 2023 and the hard-copy
was dissiminated through your respective offices on 10 May 2023.

In view of the above, kindly submit your responses on or before the 29t of May 2023.
The advance copy of responses can be emailed via email at asecfosl.denr@yahoo.com.

For compliance.

GILBERTC. G ES, CESO Il

MEMO NO. 2023 - 4l

Let’s Go Green!!!



